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PRIVATE 

12 January 2023 

ON_01/2023 

TEST FOR MIGRATION TO THE 

OPTIQ PLATFORM - PHASE 1 

To the attention of: All intermediaries  

Priority: Average 

Topic: New securities for Optiq testing 

 

Dear Client, 

Following the ON 52/2022 of 25 October 2022, we are pleased to announce that in order to 

facilitate continued testing of the first phase of migration of Borsa Italiana markets to the OPTIQ 

platform, new financial instruments have been made available in the test environment. 

A list of the new securities is available in the Documentation\Projects\Optiq Migration folder. They 

can be used for the simulation of trades on the TAH, ETF and ATF markets. 

Furthermore, it should be recalled that all participants are required to indicate the outcome of the 

test by compiling the questionnaire available in the Documentation\Projects\Optiq Migration folder 

and sending it to the email address MT-T2S-Test@euronext.com by 10 February 2023. This 

information will be forwarded to the supervisory authorities, which have requested to be informed 

of the state of readiness of all participants in the system before the new platform goes into 

production.  

 

Please use the following contact for any further information 

Email: MT-T2S-Test@euronext.com 
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